
Supporting UCC Students 

 
Leaving home to attend post-high school educational institution is exciting and at 

times stressful.  First Congregational UCC of Albuquerque is willing to provide support 

to members of UCC congregations in the SW Conference who are leaving home and 

coming to Albuquerque to further their education and skills. 

 

 

We invite congregations in the SW Conference to provide contact information for 

students who would like to belong to a support group.  We are in the envisioning phase of 

this project.  It is essential that we develop programs and activities that meet the needs of 

these students. 

 

 

Please send contact information to First Congregational UCC using the email below. 

firstcongregationalacctg@gmail.com  

mailto:firstcongregationalacctg@gmail.com

